
Attention Users: Burma Road closure. 

Due to heavy rainfalls and the flash flooding we have experienced recently in the local area, there is a 
safety concern with washouts on Burma Road which requires closure to normal traffic until further 
notice.   
UPDATE: Burma Road repairs have been made to much of the roadway and will re-open on 13 July.  
Repairs to the roadway past the Whitetail Ski Chalet have not been completed, this portion of the 
roadway will remain closed until further notice.  Reference the map below for the areas that will          
re-open, and which will remain closed. 

 
 

 

 

Road Closure until further notice -  

Road will re-open on 13 July -  


